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Dear  
 

ASSET TRANSFER UNDER THE COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT ACT 
 

Further to the asset transfer request made by Airdrie Harriers in relation to the site of the former 
Coatbridge Outdoor Sport Centre and to the recent conversation with my colleague Gary Stark 
regarding an extension of the 6-month period allocated to authorities for the decision-making 
stage of the process.  
 
This letter is to formally confirm, that an extension has been agreed between all community 
transfer bodies who have submitted a community asset transfer request for the site. The new 
date for North Lanarkshire Council to make the decision about the applications received will be 
the 3 February 2025. 
   
If you have any questions about this or the asset transfer process, please contact Gary Stark by 

email: starkga@northlan.gov.uk or on the telephone number listed above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Stephen Penman 

Chief Officer - Strategic Communications & Engagement 
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